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From: Jodi Igl <jodismail61@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 10:57 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov> 
Subject: Ordinance hearing 1/28/25. 2024 OA‐23 

Hello Dane County Zoning,    Please note that I have submitted a public letter for tomorrow's hearing of Ordinance OA-23. Additionally, I have registered for the Zoom meeting but had noted not to speak. However if my letter is not posted 
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Hello Dane County Zoning, 

   Please note that I have submitted a public letter for tomorrow's hearing of Ordinance OA-23. 
Additionally, I have registered for the Zoom meeting but had noted not to speak. However if my letter is not 
posted publicly on the legistar, I would like to change my position to speak at the hearing as I had stated to your 
staff when they called me last Friday that I wished to do so and they can call on me at that time. 
   Thank you. 

Jodi IgL 
County Road A 
Oregon, WI 
608-712-8181


